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Mrs Minshall-Thomas’ Star Moments  

Welcome back everybody, I hope you had a 

wonderful half term. On Monday, we had a staff INSET 

on health and Well-Being, which was very productive. On 
Wednesday we had our annual Parent Curriculum Event. 

Thanks must go to the staff who organized a range of 
activities for parents. Also, a huge thank you to the 

parents who attended the event. All the slides and 

handouts will be sent out to all parents. On Friday, Nick 
Jarvis (Community Police Officer) came in to talk to upper 

KS2 about online gaming. This was extremely useful 
especially with the current climate of online gaming with 

our young generation.   

 

What's coming up next week ….. 

Next Tuesday, we have Academy photographers in for 
classes and leavers. On Thursday, we have our ’World 
Book Day’ event, I am looking forward to seeing the 
exciting hair dos! Please also get filling the sponsorship 
forms, this will be very much appreciated. On Friday I am 
looking forward to taking the Year 1 children to a football 
tournament at Crewe Alexandra training ground.  
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News in Brief  

Friends Of Sound 

A flyer will be sent out next week, please can you 
fill out and return the slip, allowing us to send 

information to you about Friend Of Sound Events. 
Please let us know if you can help at any of the 

events, as it makes a real difference to the children 
at Sound.  

Class Photographs  

Please ensure the children have their full school 

uniform on Tuesday 5th March. 

Sound’s  

Superstars  

Upcoming Events   

 5.3.19—Academy photos in  

 5.3.19– Resource Committee 

Governors  

 5.3.19—year 3 cake sale  

 8.3.19—Year 1 / 2 Football fes-

tival  

 11.3.19—Cross Country Comp- 

 etition at Malbank  

 11.3.19—Achievements & Stand-

ards Governor Meeting  

 19.3.19—Year 2 cake sale 

 20.3.19—Year 1 & 2 cricket 

skills @ South Cheshire college 

–10-12pm 

 20.3 19—parents afternoon  

 21.3.19—parents evening  

 22.3.19—Year 5&6 Football 

Tournament  

 

Diamond 

Robert, Iain-Noah, Bailey & Ellie — 

Independence 

Emerald 

Theo — Caring 

Riva, Imogen, Molly & Jack—Teamwork 

Ruby  

Adrianna — Caring 

George V, Florence, Sebastian, Misselli 

—Independence 

Troy — Resilience 

Sapphire  

Callum — Resilience 

Millie G — Resilience 

Myla — Resilience 

Onyx  

Phoebe, Will, Daisy and Lucy —  

Independence 

Sam — Sound Superstar 
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Parent Curriculum Event   
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Weekly Class Attendance 

Diamond - 92.9% 

Emerald - 100% 

Ruby   - 95.8% 

Sapphire  - 94.3% 

Onyx   - 97.3% 

Congratulation's  

Emerald 

Philosophy 
for children  

This week in Global Learning  

we are focusing on…. 
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Year One Gymnastics  
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Year 2 Volcano Fun!  
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Important Dates for Your Diary—Spring Term 2019  

 

 Wednesday 20th March—Parents Afternoon 

meeting   

 Thursday 21st March—Parents Evening 

meeting 

 Wednesday 27th March— Year 3&4 Spring 

Production 

 Thursday 28th March – Year 5 parents/
carers invited to Forest School session in 
the afternoon 

 Thursday 28th and Friday 29th March – 
Year 1/2 Residential  

 Break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 

29th March. 

PLEASE NOTE : Year 3& 4 Spring 
Production there will be two showings on 

the date above  

1:30pm and 5:30pm a letter will follow 

with more details nearer the time  
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Sounds School Lottery  

 

Amazon Smile  

Hi all parents, teachers and Friends of Sound. I have just used 

smile.amazon.co.uk when I made a couple of purchases online and it was really 

simple. Now that we are a registered charity the PTA will receive a donation 

from amazon on every purchase that is eligible, which seems to be most.  

To support this charitable organisation, always shop at smile.amazon.co.uk. 
You can find Friend of Sound School when you are asked to choose a charity. 

Give it a try next time you're planning to make a purchase. Every little extra 
funding we can get, makes a difference to the school and our children's educa-
tion.  

Message from Friends of Sound  


